AMERICAN Gl FORUM OF THE U.S.

VETERANS FAMILY ORGANIZATION

Decembern 10, 1976

Leyod M. Bentsen
Senaton

United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Bentsen:

Enclosed you wild gind a Letter dated August 16, 1976,
An which ELoise R. Lee, Personnel Staffing Specialist, Em-
pLoyment Division - Department of State, has informed me
that no position {8 available at the present time.

However, T feel that T must keep you informed, s0 that
when a position does come available, acconding to thein need,
you may be in a position to help me with further references.

W2 again want to thank you for your help. Please feel
pree to call on me forn further information.

Siucenely,

)/on,w Grieta

Joaquin Govella

enc.

Education is Our Freedom and Freedom Should be Everybody's Business



